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Fontana Unified Welcomes New Administrators, 
Princi  

 
Fontana Unified alum Gorge Santiago was named Executive Director of Secondary Schools. Santiago 
attended Redwood Elementary, Sequoia Middle and Fontana High schools and later served as Sequoia’s 

Determination (AVID) Schoolwide Site of Distinction. 
 
“I cannot tell you how honored I am and how excited I am about this opportunity,” Santiago said. “When 
I started in Fontana as a kindergarten student, I never would have imagined that someday I would be 
executive director of secondary education.” 
 
Miki Inbody, the new Associate Superintendent of Teaching and Learning, has served Fontana Unified as 
a teacher, Dean of School Improvement, assistant principal, principal and Director of Professional 
Development and Teacher Support. Inbody said she is glad to be back to serve the community after six 
years with Redlands Unified. 
 
“I am so grateful to be back in Fontana and to rejoin the ranks of the Fontana family,” Inbody said. “I feel 
like I am coming home.” 
 
Ryan DiGiulio is the new Associate Superintendent of Business. He comes to Fontana Unified after 
working in a similar role for Rowland Unified, Marysville Joint Unified and El Monte Unified High school 
districts. He holds a bachelor’s in economics from UC Berkeley, and a master’s in accounting and a juris 
doctorate from USC. 

 
Fontana Unified also appointed new principals for the 2017-18 year, including:s. She holds a bachelor’s in psychology from 

California State University, Long Beach and a master’s degree in education and teaching and 
administrative credentials from Cal Poly Pomona. 
 



 

OUR MISSION: The mission of the Fontana Unified School District is to graduate all students prepared to succeed in a changing 
world. Fontana Unified School District celebrates learning through the development of the whole child. Our commitment to 

excellence provides quality education, in depth, for all students. 

Dr. Roy Rogers, Southridge Middle School – Rogers previously worked in the San Bernardino Unified 
School District. He holds a bachelor’s degree in English, a Master of Arts and a Master of Science in 
education, and a doctorate in education from Cal State San Bernardino. 
 
Antonio Viramontes, Sequoia Middle School – 
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